

Baldwin-Whitehall School District

Baldwin High School

4653 Clairton Boulevard • Pittsburgh, PA 15236 • 412-885-7500 • FAX 412-885-6652

Website: www.bwschools.net

Kevin J. O'Toole

Principal

Jonathan W. Peebles

Vice Principal

Janeen M. Peretin
Vice Principal

Peter J. Wagner, Jr.

Dean of Students

Thursday, May 30, 2013

Dear Rob,

I wanted to offer my sincerest appreciation for you taking the time to speak with our high school students earlier this month. The response to your presentation was phenomenal! Our students were moved by your words and greatly enjoyed hearing your story. You serve as a tremendous role model of strength and overcoming obstacles. Your presentation will be remembered for a long time.

It was extremely generous of you to take the time out of your busy schedule to speak to our students. Your commitment to motivating others is a true testament to your positive attitude in the face of overwhelming challenges. I hope to continue a working partnership with you in the future. If there is anything I can do to repay your generosity, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Eric C. Jankoski, M. Ed

Transition Coordinator

Baldwin-Whitehall School District